
Scotland-Russia Forum News Items for LANGS 10 Nov 2017  (Jenny Carr) 

1. 15 Sept: SRF held a schools workshop at Glasgow University called “Look East” in partnership 

with the Russian, Polish, Hungarian and Czech lecturers at Glasgow University and with the 

support of Glasgow City Council Education Dept.  Many thanks to them, to SCILT and to 

neighbouring authorities for publicising the workshop among schools. 

Teachers from 12 schools (5 secondary, 7 primary) attended with other education professionals 

and there was a lot of enthusiasm for introducing Russian as a Languages for Life and Work 

subject among the secondary teachers and for a variety of clubs and other classes in the 

primaries. 

Follow up: 

- I will shortly be writing to participants to ask about outcomes 

- I have added Russian, Polish and Czech materials to the “For Learners” section of our 

website.  Hungarian and Croat to follow.  Also Ukrainian I hope.  

https://www.scotlandrussiaforum.org/learn.html 

- I hope to run similar, but even better, workshops in the future, starting with 

Edinburgh.  

 

2. Article on Russian in Scottish schools and universities in the October issue of Cable Magazine - 

https://www.cablemagazine.scot/one-hundred-years-of-russian-what-next/  

 

https://www.cablemagazine.scot/one-hundred-years-of-russian-what-next/

